
Year 5 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

It has been a lovely first full week in Year 5. We particularly enjoyed joining the whole school for our 

first Mass on Wednesday.  

Other highlights have included learning about Moses, trying to solve the mystery in our Master 

Reader book and starting our geography topic ‘What is life like in the Alps?’ 

We have also welcomed Mrs Kühn to Doves class who is training to be a teacher.  

We hope you have a lovely weekend.  

Best wishes, 

The Year 5 team 

Upcoming Events 

Friday 13th September – Year 5 Parent Meeting 3pm, Doves classroom 

Friday 4th October – INSET day 

Friday 11th October – Harvest Celebration (School only) 

Friday 20th October – Break up for half term 3.20pm 

Information:  

Doves and Pheasants:       

PE: Tuesday 

Library: Monday (Pheasants) and Wednesday (Doves). Children need to bring their library book back 

EVERY week 

Games: Friday 

Please ensure your children bring their full PE kits with them on the relevant days so they can change 

for their lesson. Children wear their Games kit on Fridays all day. 

TTRS 

Take part in our ultimate Times Table Rock Stars Battle! 

This September we are having a whole school focus on our 

times tables. This will consist of weekly battles between 

classes, year groups and even the teachers! 

Each week, instead of Mathletics, you are asked to take 

part in your class battle. You MUST participate!  

Week 1:  Friday 13th September – Thursday 19th September – A battle between the Doves and 

Pheasants. Who will achieve the highest score? 

Good luck! 



Homework  

At the beginning of a new school year there can be a delay in moving the children to the next class 

for the online activities they use. We are working hard to have Accelerated Reader, Mathletics and 

up and running as soon as possible.  

The children will begin to come home with reading books. Please continue to read with your children 

every night. 

If you have any questions or messages for your child’s class teacher, please come and speak to us at 

the end of the day or email info@stpolycarps.surrey.sch.uk.   
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